Kristen Mueller

From: Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 5:56 PM

To: Cox, Christopher

Cc: Veronica Hernandez UTBIIg; publicworksdirector; Flores Jr, Mike; Customer Srvc Box
Subject: Re: UC Recycle Delays

Attachments: image001.png

Thank you for the advance notice!

Kim M Turner
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 12, 2021, at 5:40 PM, Cox, Christopher <ccox6 @wm.com> wrote:

Good evening,

| just received noticed from our local Operations team that a small section of the route for recycle was
unfinished today. They will make plans to recover tomorrow morning if any residents reach out to you
all. Our sincere apologies as we work through delays in service.

Christopher M. Cox

Manager, Public Sector Solutions
SATX & RGV District Areas
ccox6@wm.com

Waste Management

1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX 78217

Cell 210 772 6074

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Flores Jr, Mike" <mflores2@wm.com>
Date: January 12, 2021 at 5:36:08 PM CST
To: "Cox, Christopher" <ccox6 @wm.com>
Subject: UC recycle

The highlighted yellow area will be recovered tomorrow morning. Driver ran out of
room and time.
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Mike Flores
District Operations Manager
Mflores2@wm.com

Waste Management
4730 SE Loop 410
San Antonio, TX 78222
Tel (210)368-5106

Cell (210)478-0712

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.



